
B4RN for Kirkoswald Parish 
 

You are invited to a public meeting on Saturday 

9
th

 October at 11am in the Church Institute 

Kirkoswald. 

 
There will be staff from B4RN and the latest maps to 

show you where the ducting will run to your 

property.  There will be more details about how the 

project will be rolled out. 

 
We are still looking for volunteers to dig and do other 

jobs, more details on the day. 

 
Don’t forget you can invest in B4RN and get 5% per 

annum.  Investment is for a minimum of 3 years and 

£1,500 gets you a free connection.  You can earn up to 

4 free connections but invest anywhere between £100 

and £100,000. 

 
In the near future there will be a report from the Phone 

Guys about using VOIP with your B4RN connection 

posted on the Parish Council 

website, https://www.kirkoswaldparishcouncil.co.uk/    

and on the project forum page on Facebook.  

 

Thanks to the Phone Guys for all their hard work on 

this. For more details contact Sue Quinn, Brian Smythe 

or Jenny Ryan. 
 

https://www.kirkoswaldparishcouncil.co.uk/

